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Board Meeting 
December 11, 2019 

 
Rev. Anthony Anderson     Mr. Tony Reeder 
Dr. Menthia Bradley     Mrs. Alexia Rosales 
Mrs. Nancy Reeves     Mr. Sirgregory Thornton 
Mrs. Tonnise Norment     Mr. Shawn Thomas 
Mrs. Nicole Harris      Mr. Melvin Jones 
 
 

• Mr. Tony Reeder will remain chairman of the board until further notice. 
• Mrs. Reeves reported cash projections for all schools. 
• MBA is working on facilities grants and are requesting $950,000 for all six 

schools 
• MBA received safety grants for all six schools 
• MBA attended the SCS school board meeting to request additional 

enrollment number of students for Hickory Hill, STEM and MBA Middle 
• Hickory Hill had 2 parents complain and both parents withdrew their 

children 
• Hickory Hill now have security at the location 
• All schools are continuing to achieve the highest possible score on the 

Operational Scorecard.  Mrs. Gray is working with everyone to achieve this 
goal. 

• MBA middle school is up for renewal.  SCS Charter School Office 
recommended MBAM not be renewed.  MBA will fight against this. 
 


